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  Trans Am Club of America GSC Inc.                                             

 General Membership Meeting    

  February 9, 2017 

The February 9th, 2017, General Member-

ship Meeting of the Trans Am Club of Amer-

ica, Golden State Chapter, met at Sam’s Hof  

Brau Restaurant, 2500 Watt Ave., Sacramen-

to, CA. at 7:02 PM.  Members present were 

Pres. Ted Bechtel, VP. Keith Thorson, Sec./

Treas. J.O. Raff,  Robert & Fay Holland, Bri-

an & Brady Rankin, Jim Nakata, Mike Pelle-

tier & Jeana Kerby, Bob & Mary Martin, 

Frank & Michelle Brown and Don Scalise.  

The January TransScript was approved as 

printed.   Under Old Business,  The Super-

bowl Party went off at Robert and Fay’s as 

planned  on Feb. 5th but no drawing pot was 

collected, therefore, no winners.  Perhaps 

next year we will have a Daytona 500 instead 

of Super Bowl Party.  Jackets were discussed 

again.  The embroidery cost at The Letter-

man is estimated at $90.00 but Mike Pelletier 

may have another source.  J.O.’s daughter al-

so knows an embroiderer.  There has been no 

response to the email concerning the River 

Cat’s game.  Under New Business,  the Red 

Hawk Valentines Day lunch is scheduled for 

Saturday, February 18th.  Meet at California 

Family fitness, Sunrise and Zinfandel, Ran-

cho Cordova at 10:00 and depart at 10:30 

AM.  A trip to the Peanuts Museum in Roh-

nert Park is scheduled for March 25th.  Meet 

                          (Continued, Next Column.)                                                            

Treasurer’s Report – JAN. 2017                          

Bank Balance as of         1/1/2017                                                                                           

10/1/2016 

$1,084.06                

Jan. Income:  $10.00 Bank Ser-

vice Charge Credit, $180.00 

Dues. 

190.00  

Jan.  Expenses:       $10.00 Bank 

Service Charge,  $19.38  Dome 
Bookkeeping Book 

29.38 

 

                                                               

Balance as of 1/31/2017 
   

$1,244.68 

Bank of the West Balance as of 

1/31/2017.                                                 

  $1,244.68 

     

                                                                       

Respectfully Submitted,           

J.O. Raff, Treas. 

 

                              BIRTHDAYS                

 ROBERT  HOLLAND   2/9     

 LOURDES APILADO   2/11     

 JEANA  KERBY    2/16 

 BRADY RANKIN    2/16     

 TERRY  TRIMBLE   3/26     

 LINDA  DANA    3/28     

 JAMES  PRINZIVALLI  3/29 

DON’T FORGET OUR NEXT 

CLUB  MEETING, MARCH 9, AT 

SAM’S HOF BRAU, 2500 WATT 

AVE., SACRAMENTO!!! 
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(Continued from Page 2) 

and leave times will be discussed next 

meeting.  A trip to the Lodi A&W is 

planned for April 15th and a trip May 20th 

is planned for Ludy’s BBQ or Poor Red’s in 

Woodland.   Trip info will be provided in 

the future as well.   Since there was no fur-

ther business, the meeting was  opened to 

“car repair activity” time.  Brian  has com-

pleted the fiberglass work on his ‘65 Vett,   

Brady’s back up lights are now working but 

he has rods and bushings to install, Bob 

Martin is having trouble with his 2001 WS6 

gear box although he has a new clutch and 

Don’s bumper cover, headliner and seat 

work are all done.  J.O. reported that his 

“79” still starts upon request.  At 7:35 PM, 

Frank Brown moved to adjourn and Don se-

conded.   

Respectfully Submitted, J.O. Raff, Editor.  

       

 

                               

2017                                   
UPCOMING EVENTS 

REMEMBER, OUR CLUB    

MEETINGS ARE THE SECOND 

THURSDAY, EACH MONTH. 

Saturday, Feb. 18th,  Annual Valen-

tine’s Day Brunch, Red hawk Casino, 

(See Minutes). 

Saturday, Mar. 25th, Peanut’s Muse-

um, Rohnert Park.   (More Info. to fol-

low). 

Saturday, Apr. 15th, Lodi A&W.  

(More Info. to follow). 

Saturday, May 20th, Ludy’s BBQ in 

Woodland or Poor Red’s, in El Dora-

do.   (More Info. to follow). 

 

 
           

(Continued from Page 2) 

and leave times will be discussed next 

meeting.  A trip to the Lodi A&W is 

planned for April 15th and a trip May 20th 

is planned for Ludy’s BBQ in Woodland or 

Poor Red’s in El Dorado.  Trip info will be 

provided in the future as well.   Since there 

was no further business, the meeting was  

opened to “car repair activity” time.  Brian  

has completed the fiberglass work on his 

‘65 Vett,   Brady’s back up lights are now 

working but he has rods and bushings to in-

stall, Bob Martin is having trouble with his 

2001 WS6 gear box although he has a new 

clutch and Don’s bumper cover, headliner 

and seat work are all done.  J.O. reported 

that his “79” still starts upon request.  At 

7:35 PM, Frank Brown moved to adjourn 

and Don Scalise seconded.   

Respectfully Submitted, J.O. Raff, Editor.       

      

 

     LINDA  DANA FRANK  &  MICHELLE 
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